
WASHINGTON REFUSE & RECYCLING ASSOCIATION 

May 11, 2018 

Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504- 7250 

Re: Docket A-130355; Additional WRRA Comments on Part III Band Part III C-E & IV 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Please see the Washington Refuse and Recycling Association's (WRRA) attached comments on 
the procedural rules update in Docket A-130355. The file name of the attached comments is 
"UTC 130355 WRRA Comments 5.10.18.docx." 

Sincerely, 

Brad Lovaas 
Executive Director 
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